
 
 

ATTENDANCE NEWSLETTER 

 
Registration and Punctuality. 

 

Registration starts at 8.45am. 

 

Punctuation is as important as attendance. Please ensure that your child arrives at 

school on time each morning as this will help to give your child a good start to the day. 
 

 

 

We need to improve on our punctuality as there still remains a number of children 

arriving late   each morning which means they are missing a vital part of the school day. 

 

Missing 5 minutes every day is the same as missing 2.5 days over the school year. 

Lateness can have the same negative effect on progress and attainment as poor 

attendance. 

 

As an Academy, we are working hard to improve the attendance of all our pupils. 

Therefore, we want to encourage parents/carers to ensure that their child attends 

school every day and on time.  

 

Children who arrive late are monitored and may get a letter from our Attendance 

Officer      reminding them of the legal responsibility to ensure your child attends regularly. 

 
We also appreciate the fact that many of our pupils have excellent attendance and 

to these families we say a big thank you for your commitment to our School. 

 
Thank you 

 

The Attendance Team 
 

 

Abbey Hey Primary Academy, Abbey Hey Lane, Abbey Hey, M18 8PF  

Telephone: 0161 2231592 Fax: 0161 2310422 


